To Kathy Taboro and Michael Hoffman

Nearly a decade ago, the McKownville Improvement Association,
when looking for a meeting place, approached Michael Hoffman
and Kathy Tabora about the possibility of using a meeting room at
the Holiday Inn Express.

To our great delight, they offered to let us use one of their meeting
rooms----and without charge.

Some six to ten times each year since then Kathy and Mike have
made one or more of their meeting rooms available to the
neighborhood Association for our general monthly meetings.

What would we have done without them---certainly, we would
have done less.

How much less, it is hard to say. But we probably would not have
had as many improvements in McKownville: the sidewalk along
McKown Road, the sidewalk along Western Avenue, the new bus
patron waiting stations near Elmwood and at McKown Road, the
new traffic lights and pedestrian crosswalk lights at Norwood and
at Parkwood and at Fuller and the dozens of other improvements

Therefore, the Association would like to honor Michael Hoffman
and Kathy Tabora for helping McKownville become a better
neighborhood.

You have been a good neighbor, and for that service, the
McKownville Improvement Association would like to present you
with Our Outstanding Neighbor Award.



